
RIVERFRONT COMMISSION 

245-0045 

 

Minutes of Meeting 

December 15, 1998 

 

 

 

Call to Order 

 

The meeting was called to order by Co-Chair, Pat Kennedy at 7:30pm.  Those present 

were: 

 

  Paul Nelson   Jeanette Main-Goecke 

  Pat Kennedy   Mark Gardener    

  Judy Kennedy   Paul Jones 

  Dusty Dunbar   Russ Walker  

  Lenna Watson    

 

Also present were Bob Cron, Joe Stevens, Kurt Mill, Jamie Lummis, Clayton Dause, 

Shawn Cooper, Catherine Robertson, Paul Lans and Michele Rohrbach. 

 

Approval of Minutes 

 

Judy motioned to approve the minutes, Paul second.  Motion passed. 

 

Announcements 

 

Paul, Pat and Bob will be meeting with Gary Lacy tomorrow. 

 

There will be no regular Wednesday noon meeting until the first Wednesday in January. 

   

Old Business 

 

Russ said statistical professor willing to help with user number project.  Russ will contact 

Brad Taylor,  will continue to follow up. 

 

There was no further old business. 

 

New Business 

 

National Trails Day - thinking of doing Jarvis Trail celebration.  Mary with the City is 

planning activities and would be interested in doing a group effort again.  UTC also 

interested.  Dusty and Jeanette willing to work on committee. 

 



There was no further new business. 

 

Committee Reports 

 

Fruita Update -  Dusty reported bridge coming along. 

 

Palisade Update - Paul stated he and Pat received letters from Taylor Elementary School 

regarding Riverbend Park.  The teacher, Leah Lee was referred to Town of Palisade. 

 

Urban Trails Committee - Jamie stated that UTC now has nine members and one new ex-

officio member, Paul Lans with the BOR.  December retreat very successful.  Three 

committees were formed and all members are assigned to a committee. 

 

Legacy Update - Botanic Gardens has moved.  Working on moving parking lot over to 

east of current lot.  Bob is on the January Board meeting agenda. 

 

Fruita has been holding meeting with regard to bicycles, traffic planing and calming. 

 

County has DHA to identify properties for parks and open space. 

 

Safety Committee Update - There was no meeting in December.  Lt. Miller with the Mesa 

County Sheriff’s Department was in attendance tonight.  Group will meet in January and 

discuss going to quarterly meetings. 

 

Public Comment 

 

There was no public comment. 

 

Adjournment 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8pm 

 

 
 


